The Center for Disease Control’s 1815 Project

Background:

The purpose of the 1815 grant is to improve the health of Americans through the prevention and
management of diabetes, heart disease, and stroke. HHIET provided technical assistance to the Chronic
Disease Prevention and Health Promotion Division (CDPHPD) on both the Category A Report and the
Category B Effectiveness Brief for Year 3 of the CDC 1815 project.

e Category A focuses on diabetes/prediabetes.
e Category B focuses on controlling hypertension.

Technical Assistance Process:

HHIET participated in multiple meetings, engaged in regular email communication throughout the year,
and collaborated with CDPHPD to align indicators with CDC reporting requirements by reviewing and
revising current indicators to update the Evaluation and Performance Measurement Plan (EPMP).
Additionally, HHIET met monthly with one of the implementing partners, Hawai‘i Primary Care
Association (HPCA), to develop a tool which assisted them with collecting information needed to fulfill
their reporting deliverables for Category A. With the newly revised indicators for both Categories A and
B, HHIET received quality data from all the implementing partners that were aligned with the end of year
report that was submitted in September 2021. HHIET is confident that future reports in Years 4 and 5 will
deliver the same high-quality data via the continuous collaboration and open communication with the
CDPHPD and other partners receiving 1815 funds.

Contact:

Questions about this project can be directed to Kara Saiki at knsaiki@hawaii.edu



